
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2019 

 

 

 

Western MT RPCV 

Missoula, Montana 59801 

 

 

 

Dear Western MT RPCV,  

 
Thank you very much for your generous donation of $200 (Check 
#1900) to Friends of Liberia. FOL is grateful for your support of 
the work of FOL on behalf of Liberians and greatly appreciates 
your generosity.  Your donation will be utilized to support the 
Friends of Liberia Family Literacy Initiative as you requested.  
Donations like yours make such projects possible. 
 
Friends of Liberia will keep you posted on the Family Literacy 
Initiative and Small Grants program on the Blog at www.FOL.org.  
Also stay tuned for information about a nursing education project 
and a program on entrepreneurship. 
 
FOL appreciates your continued support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

   Friends of Liberia 
   Email:  liberia@fol.org 
                                    FOL Website:  www.fol.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Friends of Liberia is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.  Your contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by 

law.  No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contributions.  Please retain this with your permanent 

tax records; this is your tax receipt. 

 

 

 
 

  

 
Board of Trustees 
 
Sarah Morrison, President 
Alison McReynolds, Vice President 
Latisha Pledger, Secretary 
David Holmes, Treasurer/Finance 
Don Drach, Membership 
Mary Gemignani, Education 
Pat McGeorge, Health 
Blidi Stemn, Small Grants 
Myrna Petros, Communication 
Sally Zelonis, Development 
Joseph James, Member-At-Large 
Richard Nisbett, Member-At-Large 
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